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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Participates in Paul Bunyan Festival 

Alpena, MI, September 16, 2024 – Alpena 
Alcona Area Credit Union’s (AAACU) Oscoda 
branch recently participated in the Paul 
Bunyan Festival. 

Team members Mariah and Ari set up a table 
with information about all the great benefits 
AAACU has to offer. In addition, they had give 
aways and a fun dart balloon game for kids to 
play. 

We are proud to have team members 
dedicated to volunteering at various 
community events to help provide information 
about the credit union and fun activities for 
families to enjoy. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of August 31, 2024, AAACU provides service to 47,199 members with total 
assets equal to $837,163,942. 

 

Pictured: AAACU team members Mariah and Ari 
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